
No School! Happy 
Birthday Martin 
Luther King, Jr.!

Happy Birthday 
Mr. Ryan!

8:30  School Tour

11:30-12:45  
Storytail Tutors in 
the MPR

10:30-11:30  Beth’s 
Class to Amber 

Grove

6:00  PTO Meeting 
in the library

12:45 Intruder Drill

Family Movie Night in 
the MPR!

Future events:  
Art Show & Spaghetti Feed-February 5th

No School-February 14th & 17th
PTO Meeting-February 20th

Book Fair-February 24th-28th
End of 2nd Trimester-February 28th

Spring Fling at Sierra Nevada-March 13th

Campus Safety & Gates
In our ongoing mission to ensure students safety, we have  been grappling with the issue of our campus gates.  
Sadly, we have had some illicit activity occur on our campus and we want to do everything that we can to keep 
it safe for our students while balancing the competing interest of allowing access to the public.  We decided 
that only keeping the gate on Arbutus Avenue near the kitchen unlocked for public access would make the 
most sense, as this gate has security cameras on it that would allow us to monitor access to the campus.  This 
gate will continue to be locked during school hours.   The rest of the gates will be kept locked.  After a trial 
run, we realized that only having one point of entry creates much havoc and inconvenience during drop-off 
and dismissal time so we have now elected to keep gates unlocked during these times, but locked on nights 
and weekends (and of course, during the school day).  We  hope that this will help to improve the security of 
our campus while also keeping drop-off and dismissal safe and convenient.  Thank you for your patience and 
understanding as we work through this! 

Please visit our website: http://hookeroak.chicousd.org/
Feeling Social?  Follow us on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter.

http://hookeroak.chicousd.org/

